
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes April 25, 2016 

 

 

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 6:45. Vic Koenig was unable to attend, but his treasurer’s 

report was shown.   A new budget reporting sheet was presented, which has been approved by the 

board, so the club officers will be better able to use club funds for budgeted items.  The new budget 

format was affirmed by all with no dissenters.    

 

No old business; new business included the John Sevier Xtreme Stem Camp.  M Starnes, Vic Koenig, 

Joel Tester, and Danny Rhudy stated that they would assist with this demo.  

 
 The members were reminded to have FAA registration done, and the number placed inside the aircraft.   

 

Michael Lick presented the March minutes, with a motion to accept the minutes by Craig Quillen and 

seconded by Doug Lindaur.    

 

Anthony Hall discussed improvements planned for the LA.  He has been looking for an economical 

structure since October but will go ahead and purchase a shed, which will be within the budgeted 

amount.  A PRO2 weather station has been purchased as well.  Doug Lindaur discussed Joe Nall 

coming up and gave directions. 

 

At 7:00, there was a motion to close made by Doug Lindaur, and seconded by Danny Rhudy. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


